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THDBA Emergency meeting  
The THDBA held an emergency 

meeting on Monday 27th 
January to discuss and vote on 
ladies playing in the Stanford 

League.  
The results of this vote were a 

tie so the results of the previous 
vote held in December remain 
which is against Ladies playing 

in the Stanford.

Changes to the 
THDBA Committee 

At the emergency mee,ng of the 
THDBA this week, Derek Emms from 
Wivenhoe has now been voted in as 
the New Compe,,on Secretary and 
Ken Clark from Wivenhoe has been 

voted in as League Secretary.

Darts and Crib 
Please be advised 
that darts will start again 
on Tuesday 4th February & 
cribbage will be running 
again from Wednesday 5th 
February.

Premier, Stanford and 
Windsor Fixtures 2025. 

All these fixtures for 
the forthcoming seasons 
are now up in the Mens 
Changing room.

Windsor League list 

If you would like to be 
considered for selection in 
the Windsor league, please 

add your name to the list up 
on the board in the 

clubhouse.
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